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SOUTH PACIFIC FORUM
Nuku’alofa, Tonga

1 - 3 July 1975

FORUM COMMUNIQUÉ

The Chief Minister of Papua New Guinea expressed warm appreciation on behalf of

all delegates of the efforts made by the Government and the people of Tonga in relation to the

holding of the Forum in Nuku’alofa. He said that all delegations would return home with very

happy memories of their stay in Tonga and he wished to extend their warn thanks to the

Government and people of Tonga,

The Chairman thanked members of the Forum for their assistance and co-operation

which had made his task as Chairman very much easier. He said that Tonga had enjoyed

having the Forum and felt proud that members of the Forum had found time in their busy

schedules to come to Tonga. He wished all delegates a safe journey home and looked forward

to meeting them again at the next Forum Meeting.


